

IMPORTANT DATES & TIMES

Spring Band Concert

May 24th, 2018 7pm

Dress Down Day

May 25th, 2018 \$1 or more to benefit Emmanuel House

Memorial Day Observed

May 28th, 2018 NO SCHOOL

Donnelly's Measurement Day

May 30th, 2018 OLM school 9am-11am

Mother Son Event

June 3rd, 2018 Launch 5:00 pm - 6:30 pm

IN THE NEWS

LIBRARY NEWS

It's that time of year again! This week, May 23rd and 24th, will be the last days books are checked out this school year. Regardless of your library class day, I ask that all books be returned on Tuesday, May 29th. I will print out and send home notices for overdue books in the Wednesday envelope on May 30th. Although we do not charge late fees, we do charge for lost books. I actually prefer you replace the book by ordering a new copy from Amazon or purchasing from a bookstore vs. sending in the money for a replacement. I appreciate your help in finding those sneaky books that sometimes find a home in unlikely places. We've had several hungry dogs this year! If your pet has damaged a book, please replace it. Accidents happen! Thank you again for being wonderful library patrons! - Mrs. Cambio

MARY POPPINS JR.

Mary Poppins Jr. ADs go on sale today! Please find the link below to purchase ad space to wish our OLM students lots of good luck and congratulations on what promises to be a fantastic production!

Take this opportunity to send well wishes their way today!

OLM Mary Poppins ad form.docx

STOCK THE PANTRY

FOOD DRIVE

Help Us Stock the Shelves of The Mercy House Food Pantry for the Upcoming Summer Months!

OLM School will be collecting non-perishable food and personal care items to benefit Mercy House. Students are asked to bring in one item each week from the collection schedule below. All items collected will be delivered to Mercy House where volunteers will sort and stock the shelves of The Mercy House Food Pantry for the upcoming summer months.

Thank you for your good will offering!

Week May 21st - Dessert items: Canned Fruits,
Four May 25th Jell-O Mix and Pudding Mix

Week May 29th - Personal Care: Toothpaste/brush, Shampoo, Shaving Cream,
Five June 1st Floss, Deodorant, Soap/Body Wash

SUMMER CAMP

Some of our summer camps have been opened for registration! Register soon to avoid the rush! Open registrations may be found on our website at OLMSCHOOL.ORG under Summer Camp 2018. One of our newest additions to summer camps is our Little Chefs Cooking Camp. Please find details both on our website and under the link here. Ittle-chefs.pdf

SCHOOLKIDZ SUPPLIES NOW ON SALE

ORDER YOUR SCHOOL SUPPLIES NOW AND RELAX THE REST OF THE SUMMER!!!

For the upcoming school year OLM will once again be using the convenient services of SchoolKidz back-to-school supply kit program. Why fight long lines trying to find every single requested item on your child's supply list? Let us do the shopping for you!

This program will save you time, making "back-to-school time" less hectic and more enjoyable for both students and parents.

- ✓ Order now and the kits will be in your child's classroom the 1st day of school
- ✓ Kits include all supplies being requested by our teachers for next year in a convenient reusable storage box labeled with your child's name and grade; great for keepsakes.
- ✓ Pricing is comparable to what you would spend running from store to store in the summer to collect requested supplies.
- ✓ Everyone that orders a kit will be entered into a drawing for a chance to win an XBOX® One or iPad® Mini.
- ✓ A portion of the sales goes back to the school. You can feel good about buying our kits because we give back to OLM!

The ordering DEADLINE for this program is:

Friday, June 15th - No Exceptions!

Simply go to www.shopttkits.com and enter account # 92271

Be sure to choose the grade your child will be in NEXT year.

This is an optional service being offered by OLM If you have questions, please contact Jenn Sheehan at jennsheehan@cox.net

ONE ON ONE BASKETBALL CAMP

We are happy to announce that we will once again have this year's summer camp at **Cole Middle School** for the OLM community and residents of EG.

Looking for a great camp experience for your children without having to travel very far?

Our camp will be highly structured and staffed with experienced coaches including Coach Mel Moore. Our camper to coach ratio will be about 8 to 1, which allows for plenty of individual instruction. Our goal is help your children become better basketball players while having an enjoyable experience.

Summer Hoops Camp Boys and Girls Ages 5-13 Dates: July 23 - July 27 Time: 9am - 3pm

Cost: \$180.00

*Half Day option 9-12:00 or 12-3:00 \$95.00 *Register Early! Enrollment limited to 65 campers*

AND

Boys "Elite" Camp GET THE EDGe! August 14 - 17

Boys Only Camp Ages 8 –16 Ages 8 – 11 9am-12pm

Ages 12 – 16 12:15 – 3:15pm

Cost: \$150

(20 camper limit per session)

* For your convenience lunch, beverages and snacks will be available for purchase

Please call Regional Director Frank Luca at #401-639-0814, or e-mail him at Frank@1on1basketball.com for further information. You can register on-line atwww.1on1basketball.com. (Click Providence, then camps)

EG CAMPS new flyer 2 camps 2018.docx

<u>PTG</u>

Hello OLM Parents -The end of our school year is approaching quickly, and we have some important announcements for you below: Thanks!

PTG Board Nominations for 2018-2019: Deadline is this Friday, May 25th. Please send in your PTG nomination forms by Friday of this week. You may use the link below to access the form. The position of Treasurer is in fact open for next year's 2018—2019 PTG Board. Please take a moment to reflect who you feel will be a great candidate (including yourself!) for ALL of the board positions. Please send the form back in an envelope marked "PTG Nominations". Thank you to Rosa Ciunci and Maureen Pagliaro for assisting the school with the nominating committee.

olm ptg nominations.doc

Field Day—Tuesday, June 5th (Rain date—Thursday, June 7th) -Today, we sent home the permission slip for EACH child which needs to be filled out in order for him/her to participate in Field Day. Please return the completed form(s) to the front office marked "Field Day". Additionally, below is a link to the "Sign up Genius" for parent volunteers for Field Day. This special day takes lots of volunteers to make it all happen for our kids. Please click on the link below to sign up for the best times that you can assist our school for the day. VERY IMPORTANT: Please be sure that you have your valid BCI background check and your "Safe Environment Training" cert on file with the school in order to volunteer that day. A HUGE thank you to Brenda Verdi, our fantastic Chair for Field Day. Brenda has worked many hours to make sure that this is a fun, exciting and safe day for our entire school! Thank you also to Mr. Stefanik who organizes and runs this event each year for us! Please contact Brenda with any questions at jandbverdi@hotmail.com

School Store Open during Field Day - School Store items will be "ON SALE" before school, during lunch and at pick up outside in our parking lot on Field Day! You may also use the order form included in today's envelopes to purchase your items over the next couple of weeks. Please send in your order forms to the front office along with your payment in an envelope marked "School Store". Thank you to Crystal Raymond for running our school store for us this whole year! Please contact Crystal at crystalraymond79@gmail.com

"Box Tops" - Please remember to keep submitting all your Box Tops to school. The class that has the most box tops in by this Friday, May 25th, will receive a frozen treat for their whole class. The winner will be announced on Tuesday, May 29th. Thank you again to Melissa Kairnes for organizing our "Box Tops" for this entire year! Please contact Melissa at mkairnes@cox.net with any questions.

Art Show - Tonight, Wednesday, May 23rd (6:30 - 8:30) - Please join us tonight to celebrate your children's wonderful artwork! Thank you to Mrs. Campbell for working so hard throughout the year to make this night possible for us!

Mother Son Event - Sunday, June 3rd (5:00-6:30) - at **Launch**! Please send in your RSVP as soon as you can. A Special thank you to Trisha Lynch for coordinating this event!

Lisa Cooper, PTG president

glkc@cox.net 401-474-8508

Mission Statement

Our Mission at Our Lady of Mercy School is to follow the Lord Jesus Christ and His Church as we pursue excellence in academics, athletics, and the arts. In the midst of a safe and nurturing environment, we seek to develop a good moral character built upon the teachings of the Catholic Church. We strive to be Saints and Scholars who serve the evangelical mission of our parish so that Mercy may flourish.